



JEEK 3

VE day Celebrations

Being at the heart of our community is so important to us in school and we are beyond delighted that so many people were able to spend an afternoon of Story, Song and Music with us.

We are so proud of our children and it was lovely to share their many talents with so many.

Thank you to those who helped to make our afternoon so special, in particular the Yealand WI for baking scones and helping with the teas; Miss Riley for pulling everything together and to our Local MP, Lizzie Collinge who came and spent the afternoon with us talking with the children and many others too.

The aim was to put on a community event which brought people together, made memories and was fun too and I think we can safely say that this objective was achieved.

Toys in Robins and Swallows

There has been a recent increase in the amount of children bringing toys into school. Some of these have ended up lost or broken and most have distracted the children from learning.

Please can you discourage your children from bringing personal items into school. They will not be allowed to play with them in class. I understand some children have sleepover bags with them but toys in there will remain in bags too. Thanks for your understanding on this.

YOGA Raffle

Thank you to those families who have returned their sold ticket stubs and money to help the community resurface the games area, raffle tickets were sent home in bags a few weeks ago, if you are unable to sell the tickets, please return to school next week so they can be re-sold in the community. Please try and sell your tickets and return them next week so we can hand over our sales from school before half term and ahead of the draw on 4th June..



SATs Week

sent home.

Sending love and prayers to our wonderful Year 6 children who will take their SATs next week.

Take time to relax and do lots of fun things over the weekend and we will get them over and done with together. Breakfast club will start at 8:30am -letters have been



Monday 12 th May	Little Owls and Robin Class trip to Heysham Nature Reserve	Please see leaflet - Packed lunch required for all children
Tuesday 13 th May	Swallow Class Swimming	Swimming kit and goggles
Wednesday 14 th May	Little Owls and Robin Beach School Session	Normal forest school kit - including warm layers this will go ahead in all weathers - if warm please ensure your child has a sun hat and cream has been applied. Shoes will be worn at all times on the beach so please send appropriate footwear (trainers/wellies etc)
Thursday 15 th May	Morecambe Football Club lunch session	Trainers
	Sportscool PE	PE Kit
	Sportscool ASC	PE Kit
Friday 16 th May	Last Nursery stay and dance session of this half term	10:45am-11:45am @the village hall
	PE with Mr Parkinson	PE Kit
Tuesday 20 th May	NO SWIMMING THIS WEEK	
Thursday 22 nd May	Morecambe Football Club lunch session	Trainers
	Sportscool PE	PE Kit
	Sportscool ASC	PE Kit
Friday 23 rd May	INSET DAY	School Closed